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Dear Parents & Students,
I hope all of you are doing wellduring these uncertain times. lwanted to give an update on the status of
the marching band season. As of today, we have not been given the green light to start rehearsals. As
stated by Superintendent l(shimoto, the decision to begin rihearsals will be determined on August 19tr
but that could be pushed back to September depending of the status of the COVID situation.

I met with the section leaders and seniors to see hor they feel about continuing marching band this
semester. They all want the activity to continue however, they all know the possibility of it being cancelled
at any time. I believe that the DOE is going to leave it up to the principals of each school to determine the
after-hours program$. Mr. Wong has already given his support on whatever I deode, but he and I both
agree that the situation may get worse and might create mare chances of infection. lt has been an
exhausting summer being in contact with our deputy superintendent on a weekly basis just to see if our
activities can continue in a safe environment, AIso, the decision to push back the start of school to August
1lh further complicates the start of rchearsal as well as the triple digit spike the past couple of days.

With that said, it is with a heavy heart that we will be cancelling marching band for this year. I believe that
it is not okay to risk our student's health let alone my own beyond what we are doing during the normal
school day. I am actually hoping that the DOE does not allow us to start only because I don't need any
added pressure from the public about why I'm not going to do marching band. I am fortunate that our
administration is not pushing me to decide either way or to make the decision for me. I think that it would
be in the best interest to inform the students now because sf the uncertainty and other unknown factors in
the coming months. lt would be too emotionally devastating for the students if all the perfornances are
cancelled after all the work they put in and also taking into mnsideration that they all went through this
scenario last semester. As of ioday, three of the five perfonnances have been cancelled.
We had an excellent set of guidelines and protocols to have marching band during this pandemic, but it
would have also involved having a good number of parent volunteers at each rehearsalto help make it
work.
I cannot express how dfficult of a decisian this was for me to make, only because I really wanted to have
a season, but not at the risk of the student's health and well-being. The most important thing right now is
to try to keep the students engaged and stillfeelthat band and orchestra is a viable option this semester.
I want to again express my overwhelming gratitude for your understanding and cooperation and hope we
will all get back to a normal routine soon. Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Thank you again!!l
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